
 

      June, 2013 Newsletter       

       

      All of us at Wellington Academy salute our parents, children & staff in 
your continued support.  We are going to have a very busy, hot and fun 
summer.   
Congratulation to the VPK Class of 2013.  We wish them success in the 
upcoming Kindergarten year. 

Happy Father’s Day to all our Great Wellington Dads!Check individual 
classroom doors for upcoming events in your honor.   

Our annual Independence Day Parade will be on July 3
rd
 at 4pm.  Mark you 

calendars and wear your red, white & blue!   

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at              
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com     Enjoy!   Thank you,  

        Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy 

          Administrator’s News… 

                 

                

             “June Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

Sand, Sea and Sun 

Our Letters for May are… 

“A,E,I,O,U” 

     Our Numbers and Shapes for May   are… 

“0-10 & 10-20” 

“Rectangle & Oval” 

The Colors of the month are… 

“Black & Green” 

Contents: 

Administrator’s News 1 

June Curriculum 1 

June Birthday’s 1 

Upcoming Events 1 

Infants News 2 

Dev 1’s News 2 

Dev 2’s News 2 

Dev 3A’s News 2 

Dev 3B’s News 3   

Dev 4/VPK News 3 

 

     

 

 

Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 
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     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
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  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

           “June, 2013” 

“Father Appreciation Day”                                   
Dev.3A…Friday June 14, 2013 
@ 4:00pm  

            
Dev.4/VPK & WW…Thursday 
June 13, 2013 @ 4:00pm 

 

Just a Reminder… Thursday, 
July 4, 2013 Wellington 

Academy will  be “CLOSED” 
in Observance of 
Independence Day! 

 

                                
Happy Birthday! 

To the following students in June’ 2013… 

                                               
 

Jackson Baker  Ryder Widick 
Logan Davilla    Chloe Wyatt 

Lucas Ribeiro    Michael Wyatt 
Sofia Ribeiro 

mailto:wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                
                                                        
  
 
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

 

                

   A big welcome to Erick, Juan and Joslyn we 
are so happy to have you in our class. We will miss you 
Zack, he is now enjoying the big boy classroom. Keely  is 
now walking, Logan is right behind her with the help from 
the shelfs. Alexis is rolling herself around the room, Kellan 
is  sitting on his own and enjoys playing with all the toys 
and Neymar enjoys tummy time.  
 
 
                                  Thank you, 
                      Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms. Yumiko 
 
 
 
 
                        

 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

              

           Development 2’s News 
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 As we welcome June we would also like to 
welcome Grant, Bastian and Zack into our room. 
This month we will be learning about Sand, Sea 
and fun in the sun. We will read about life in the 
sea, touch and feel sand; it will be a fun filled 
month.  
 Parents please  
 
 
                     Thank you,  
           Ms. Bonnie, Ms. Caitlin & Ms. Sandra 
                                                                          

                  

                      

              

 

    

 

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

 

 
The Two’s are surfing into June!  We will be learning about different 
sea animals & creatures.  Parents please remember to check our parent 
board for any upcoming events such as food projects & water play.  We 
would like to welcome Priya, Sonya, Sofia, Lily & D’Andre!  Let’s 
have a great summer… 
Mrs. Karen & Miss Tiffany 

      

      Sand, sun and sea are here for our June theme!  Get ready to put on 
your swimsuits for fun in the sun on our waterplay days.  Building sandcastles in 
our sandbox, searching and counting seashells from our ocean and learning about 
sea creatures are a few of our fun as we learn lessons.  We are excited to share 
another fabulous month with your little ones.  Please check our classroom door 
for upcoming events. 
 
                                    Thank you, 
                                Mrs. Cherrie & Mrs. Janell 
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             VPK News  

 

 Summer is here and we have the return of old 
friends and the arrival of new friends!  We are so happy to have 
you.  Activity calendars are available so please if you haven’t 
received one please ask.  Our classroom door will also be full of 
daily information so take a moment to check it out.  It’s going to be 
a great summer! 
 
 
                                       Thank you,    
                                Miss Russ  
                        
                             

                          

   

 

 

                                      

                             Development 4’s / VPK News  
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
Summer is here and we are warming up to some fun.  We will be 
exploring everything with sand, sun and fun in mind!   
Congrats to all our graduates…you did a fabulous job!  Welcome to 
our new friends and welcome to the Class of 2014.   
We are planning our upcoming Father’s Day celebration so please 
check our door for information regarding the date.  Reminder Show & 
Tell is every Friday theme related items only. Now let’s get started 
with all the fun. 
Congratulations to Ms. Brandi..June’s Employee of the Month! 
               
 
                                   Here’s to a sizzlin’ summer… 
                          Ms. Brandi, Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya 

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


